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October 13, 1933

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G. ,K.C.B 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.
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Dear Sir Arthur :

We understand that, due to your 
absence from Montreal, it will be impossible for 
you to speak on Remembrance Day over the Graduates* 
Society broadcast, 
to the Society as your address last 
outstanding feature of our program.

This is a matter of deep regret
year was an

These Radiologues, as you know, 
are scheduled for Monday and Friday evenings, and 
while we would not suggest any particular date for 
you to speak, we will arrange for you to address 
the graduates and friends of McGill, on any Monday 
or Friday which suits your convenience.

Trusting that you may find an 
opportunity to do the Society this honour,

I am,

Respectfully yours,

GMcLP/M Preside:
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